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Carl Goldsmith is a
Founding Partner Co CEO
and Co CIO Since 1992 Mr
Goldsmith has been
managing high yield bonds
bank loans and distressed
debt portfolios and
restructuring companies
in financial
distress''Top 10
Restructuring Trends
MainStream Management
May 11th, 2018 -
MainStream Management is

taq.goodecompany.com                             5 / 35



 
a full service consulting
firm specializing in
operational improvement
turnaround and financial
restructuring and
transaction services for
mid market public and
private corporations
world wide''Business Debt
Restructuring Business
Capital
May 10th, 2018 - Business
Debt Restructuring
Business debt can cause
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overwhelming financial
difficulties and place a
business in jeopardy
Corporate debt
restructuring is a
productive solution to
eliminate the problem and
improve liquidity by
establishing fair and
equitable debt repayments
to creditors'
'Asset Based Lending
Business Debt
Restructuring Business
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May 10th, 2018 - Business
Capital provides Asset
Based Lending business
debt restructuring
equipment leasing
accounts receivable
financing and other
bankruptcy alternatives'
'Jacobs Capital Pty Ltd
May 9th, 2018 -
Established in 2002
Jacobs Capital Pty Ltd is
a dynamic investment and
business advisory company
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specialising in private
equity mergers and
acquisitions capital
raising corporate finance
business disposals and
high impact business
performance enhancement
and restructuring'

'NRD Capital Franchise
Funding
May 8th, 2018 - Official
Website of NRD Capital We
Are Financial And
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Strategic Partners
Because we are operators
and we ve walked in
Founder Owner
Entrepreneur Executive
shoes we know money isn t
the answer to all
business goals'

'Management amp Team
Golding Capital Partners
May 8th, 2018 - Golding
Capital Partners is led
by a highly qualified
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international management
team Many years of
professional experience
and wide ranging
knowledge of direct
investments in all asset
classes are in our
opinion a prerequisite
for high investment
quality and above average
investment returns'

'EY Transaction Advisory
Services Working Capital
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EY
May 9th, 2018 - EY s
Transaction Advisory
professionals can help
you strategically manage
capital mergers and
acquisitions and
transactions in a
changing world'
'Building a better
working world EY United
States
May 11th, 2018 - EY
refers to the global
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organization and may
refer to one or more of
the member firms of Ernst
amp Young Global Limited
each of which is a
separate legal entity'
'Restructuring Wikipedia
May 11th, 2018 -
Restructuring is the
corporate management term
for the act of
reorganizing the legal
ownership operational or
other structures of a
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company for the purpose
of making it more
profitable or better
organized for its present
needs'

'Professionals Advisory
Team Kedaara Capital
Advisors LLP
May 10th, 2018 - Pramod
Bhasin Pramod founded
Genpact a global leader
in business process and
technology management
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services in 1997 and was
its Chief Executive
Officer till June 2011'
'Newline Capital Partners
Newline Capital Partners
May 7th, 2018 - Who We
Are NewLine is a
financial advisory
boutique based in New
York and with a European
presence For over 14
years NewLine has
provided structuring and
advisory services to help
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public and private sector
clients achieve capital
markets access in
emerging economies'
'Home www
jamiesoncootebonds com au
May 10th, 2018 - JCB
brings together a unique
global network of bond
market specialists built
over decades working in
the world?s major
financial centres Central
bankers hedge fund real
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money managers and
leading economists
contribute to JCB?s
global perspective on
portfolio construction
and allocation relevant
to the Australian Bond
market'
'Advisory and capital
markets Services
Macquarie Group
May 8th, 2018 - Offering
a full suite of advisory
and capital raising
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services across a range
of industry sectors with
dedicated teams of
professionals in each
region focused
specifically on each
service'

'Capital Bank of Jordan
May 10th, 2018 - Since
its inception in 1995
Capital Bank has grown to
become one of the top
financial institutions in
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Jordan offering the
Jordanian market a
comprehensive set of
commercial and investment
banking services tailored
to the needs of
individuals and corporate
clients alike''Corporate
advisory services for Law
Firms Private Equity
May 10th, 2018 - A UK
specialist advisory
offering advice to
companies investors
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lenders amp other
professionals to assist
in making effective
strategic business
decisions'
'Secondary Market
Advisory ? Private Equity
Setter Capital
May 11th, 2018 - Large
team of specialists
focused on private equity
secondary advisory ?
broker and intermediary
of buyout funds venture
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capital real estate funds
hedge funds and direct
investments'
'Access Partners
Financial advisory
partnership
May 9th, 2018 - Access
partners is an
independent financial
advisory partnership
dedicated to nordic
clients'
'Home Amherst Partners
May 8th, 2018 - Boutique
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investment bank Michigan
restructuring turnaround
management merchant
banking capital raise
services''Moshe Capital
May 10th, 2018 - Moshe
Capital is a South
African advisory and
investment company
established in 2013 Our
vision is to become a
leading innovative global
investment house that
invests in African led
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companies'

'Jupiter Advisory
Corporate Advisory
Brisbane Business
May 10th, 2018 - Our
Corporate Advisory team
provides Boards CEO?s and
senior management with
practical hands on
assistance to identify
opportunities for
business improvement and
enhanced shareholder
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value and successfully
implement a range of
transactions'
'Cave Creek Capital
Management
May 7th, 2018 -
Management Gains Control
The revitalized
management team and
workforce produced
dramatic improvements and
sales grew more than 250
within three years'
'
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